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EASO Executive Director addressed MEDAC
postgraduate seminar

On 14 March, EASO's Executive Director addressed the Mediterranean Academy
of Diplomatic Studies Postgraduate Seminar entitled 'Migration in the
Mediterranean: Human Rights, Security and Development Perspectives'.

More information on the Mediterranean Academy of Diplomatic Studies can be
found here.

">http://www.um.edu.mt/medac">here.
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